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Tuesday, May 30, 2017

Mike lemma President
Park Ford

400 West Ave,
Tallmadge Ohio 44278

To: Whom this may concern.

A law that would do away with front plates would be an advantage to Auto Dealers because of the time,
effort, and expense associated with the front plate. Also, since we trade vehicles with states that do not
require front license plates, it is an additional cost to us. Additionally, | believe that only about half of
the cars on the road have front plates anyway, so it would give Ohio consistency.

Thank You,




